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Future Speakers

Dec 14 2006 
Red Guinan  
"BH Fire Department"

Dec 21 2006 
Dark  
"Mtg Cancelled for Christmas 
Party"

Dec 28 2006 
Tim McDonnell  
"Profession of Broadcasting"

Upcoming Events

Interact Mtg 7:30am MHS T-
124 
Dec 13 2006

Club Officer Elections 
Dec 14 2006

Club Christmas Party 
Dec 21 2006

Board of Directors Meeting 
5:30 pm 
Jan 4 2007

News

Quote of the Week - Who Said It? 

Thought for the Week - Who Said 
It? 
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Rotary's Boom Box Parade Float 
by Art Harrington 

ROTARY FLOAT  

Give them the credit they deserve!  The 
Laughlin Rotary Club did the majority of 
the work to construct the Rotary Float for the annual 
Boom Box Parade.  While it was to have been a joint 
project, we kind of fell down on our end of the bargain.  
We had two workers versus their eleven.  

Thanks to Kari Hoffman and Steve Brown for 
representing our club.  

Invitation to the club 
by Laura Grasse 

You are invited!  

Rich Tempelman and I would like to invite all of 
you to attend the December Bullhead Chamber 
mixer this Thursday, December 7th, at 5:30 at 
Mohave State Bank, 3651 Highway 95.  There will 
be food and music to celebrate the season.  

We hope to see you all.  

-- Laura Grasse  

Proposed roster for 2007-08 
by Kelly Burgess 

Proposed Club Leadership  

The following club members have 
been nominated to serve in leadership 
of our club for the 2007-08 Rotary 
year:  

   �   President-Elect         Sharon Harrington 
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Please visit our Sponsors. 
To place your ad click here.    �   Secretary                  Terry Kelly 

   �   Treasurer                  Steven Brown 

The club board will entertain additional nominations from the floor for these 
positions at our regular club meeting this Thursday, December 7th.  We will 
vote to elect our officers for 2007-08 on next Thursday, December 14th.  

Laura Grasse, our President-Elect this year, will be serving as next year's 
Club President.  

New member inducted 
by Art Harrington 

Michele Long is new member  

We welcome Michele as our newest 
member of the Bullhead City Rotary Club.  

She is the Sales Manager of Holiday RV & Marine Super 
Store, Inc., 2535 Miracle Mile, here in BC.  

Michele is married, and her husband Tim works as the 
Service Manager at Holiday RV & Marine.  

Corky Cornell gets the credit for sponsoring Michele as a 
Rotarian.  She has caught the Rotary spirit of "Service 
Above Self" and has already been involved in several of 
our service projects.  

We hope to have a photo of Michele for next week's club bulletin.  Michele was slated 
for some surgery this week, and the bulletin editor has been out of town on 
business. 

Rotary Christmas Party 
by Art Harrington 

ARE YOU COMING?  

Club Christmas Party - Thursday, Dec. 21  

Our annual Bullhead City Rotary Club Christmas Party will be held at 
the Bullhead Area Chamber of Commerce Building on Thursday, Dec. 21, beginning 
at 6:00 pm. 

Featured music that evening will be the Melody Lane Duo.  It will be a great evening! 

Please share this date with your spouse, and plan to attend.  

News from our outbound RYE 
by Kari Hoffman 

Elizabeth Skinner writes from France  

Page 2 of 3Send e-bulletin to members and friends

12/11/2006http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Bulletin/SendBulletinEmail.aspx?cid=1693



Greetings from France!  It has been a while since my last update, and lots has 
happened since then.  So far I have been on two trips with Rotary.  The best one 
was in October, and we went to Le Mont St Michel for two days.  There were over 
100 exchange students from 4 different districts.  It was a fun weekend. 

Le Mont St Michel is probably the coolest thing I have EVER seen, and I made a lot of 
friends, including some Americans and a girl from Tucson.  I took LOTS of pictures. 
For fall school vacation I went back to my host family's island house for one week 

The Holidays are coming up and it's making all of us here on exchange a little 
homesick, so we came up with an idea.  Last Thursday all the exchange students in 
my city got together and we had a Thanksgiving Dinner!  There were three 
Americans, one Canadian, one Mexican and a Brazilian.  We held it at the home of a 
Rotarian, and invited Rotarians from our different clubs to eat with us.  They had 
never had an American Thanksgiving before, and they enjoyed it.  Though, they did 
insist on having caviar and champagne before the meal, so it was a little French, 
too.  

[More from Elizabeth next week.  Stay tuned.] 
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